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The Honorable Alan K. Simpson
United States Senate
Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Senator Simpson:

I am pleased to respond to your request of August 3, 1979 for information
relative to construction deficiencies at The Public Service of Indiana's
Marble Hill plant. This information is packaged in the Enclosure in the
approximate order that the questions were presented.

If you have additional questions on this matter or wish to discuss the
in ormation forwarded in greater detail, the NRC staff is prepared to respondF

as appropriate. Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,

Orfdnni SLmed hv 11. G. Smith

Lee V. Gossick
Executive Director

for Operations
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